
 

It has been amazing to see so many of our children attending clubs and working so hard in school. Your children 

are so respectful that it makes our school a lovely place to be. During our collective worship (based on the 

Holocaust) we looked at how important it is to love one another. We have included a poem at the end of this 

newsletter that we shared with the children. We would like to thank our families for raising amazing children. 

 

Number Day – NSPCC number day FRIDAY 4th FEBRUARY. Children are invited to attend school in a number 

themed outfit, clothing with a number on or just their own clothes! There will be a prize for the most creative 

outfits. Winners in the past have included a ‘Cowculator’ – someone dressed as a cow and a calculator and Mrs 

Davies who was ‘take away’ and had lots of old take away boxes on her head! We are excited to see your 

creative juices flow! We are asking for a pound donation which will go to the NSPCC 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

All after school clubs are now full. We hope your children are enjoying our wide variety of free clubs. If your 

child would like to be placed on a waiting list, please contact the office. We still have space in our morning 

clubs. If your child has a sports club after school they are allowed to come to school in their tracksuit on these 

days, even if it’s not their normal PE day. 

 
Safeguarding – Kooth is an app for young people aged 10 – 25 which gives 24hr access to mental health support. 

Please find out more at the link below Kooth 

 

Breakfast Club – Our breakfast club is a free service for the children in our school. You do not need to book a 

place, but we do ask that you arrive before 8:15. Any children who arrive after this time we will not be able to 

let in. 

 

Attendance/appointments – If your child has an appointment, please email confirmation of the appointments to 

the office or take the appointment slip to the office. By doing this we can mark your attendance as a medical 

appointment. 

 

Parking Complaints – We have been contacted by the police to say that several complaints have been made 

regarding parking on Windsor Street. Complaints included: driving too fast and dangerous parking. Please be 

considerate when collecting and dropping off your children. 

 

Wednesday Word - Wednesday Word 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE 

CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Wednesday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 – Monday & Swimming Thursday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 
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